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Project Schedule 

Questions? 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience you 

may incur during this process.  The City appreciates 

your patience and forbearance during this project.   

For questions related to this project, contact: 

Nicholas Rystrom, PE, City Engineer 

(781) 286-8152 

Year Month Phase 

2023 MAY—AUG Bidding & Award 

2023 SEPT—NOV Construction 

2023-2024 DEC-MAR 
Winter Construction 

Shutdown 

2024 APRIL-JUN 
Trench paving      
(schedule to be  

determined) 

Excavation work will be suspended from November 
2023 to April 2024 and final trench paving will be 
completed during the spring of 2024 in a consecutive 
30-day period. Completion will be no later than June 
30th. 



The City of Revere Water Replacement Project. 
The Engineering Department and Department 
of Public Works identified the need for water 
infrastructure improvements on Howard Street, 
Rand Street, McLeavy Street, and Oxford Street 
as well as intersections with Mountain Avenue, 
and Park Avenue. The City of Revere will be 
beginning a construction project in your 
neighborhood to improve the functionality and 
reliability of the water system by replacing the 
water main piping, hydrants, and valves. 

The water work will require several short-term 
water service interruptions to all buildings 
within the neighborhood, but long-term water 
service interruptions will be avoided through 
the installation of temporary water bypass. In 
order to take the existing water distribution 
system out of service to allow new water pipe 
and valve installation, the contractor will install 
temporary water mains above the ground along 
the proposed route of construction within the 
area of the included map. The temporary water 
mains will be installed, disinfected, and tested; 
then connected to each building or side street 
pipe abutting the limits of water bypass.  
Following completion of the water main 
installation in the street, the buildings will be 
reconnected to the buried water main in the 
street and the temporary water mains will be 
removed.  

The work hours for this effort is 7:00 am to 4:00 pm. During this project, the area will be an active 
construction site and you should be careful and drive at a reduced speed accordingly.  On the days 
when the Contractors are working, it is important not to have cars parked in the roadway.  No parking 
signs will be posted in advance of construction and no-parking will remain in effect until construction is 
complete for that day. You will always have access to the street after work hours. Be assured that 
access will always be available in your area for emergency services: ambulance, police, 
fire, DPW services and utility repair crews, and for the customers of and deliveries to 
businesses. City services will continue throughout the construction period including snow removal, 
rubbish and recycle pick-ups, etc. 

Police details will be present to assist everyone through the work zone and to facilitate traffic 
management. 

Project Overview 

Construction is scheduled  
to start September 2023 

Location of Water Project Limits 
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